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Cc: Carolyn Sullivan <carolyn@newchaptercoach.com>, Angela Hooper-Menifield <angela@menifieldandassociates.com>

Mike,

 

Having read, listened to, and reflected upon the thoughts and comments of the various perspectives over the past few
weeks or so, we are more committed than ever to a successful community engagement process to discuss issues that
are important to Columbia's citizens. In order to ensure the process has the greatest opportunity for success
and stakeholder buy-in, collectively and individually, Heart of Missouri United Way and New Chapter Coaching withdraw
our proposal and support the City's initiation of a competitive bid process. 

 

We wish to thank everyone involved in trying to advance this historic project, as well as others who shared their
constructive ideas for how to move towards our shared goals of racial reconciliation and community oriented policing
across our City. We look forward to continuing our successful and positive relationships with the City of Columbia and key
community stakeholders in the future.

 

Please contact me if you would like any additional information or if we need to submit a more formal statement.

 

Thank you again,

Andrew

Andrew Grabau /  Executive Director/ CPO -  Heart of Missouri United Way 
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